
Please vote to bring the National Popular Vote bill (SB870) to the floor of the Oregon 
House of Representatives at your meeting on May 20.  It is very important that this 
country move to a popular vote for president of the United States so that our federal 
government can better balance the needs and opinions of our entire 
population.  Every vote for president will count equally, and the winner will be the 
candidate who receives the majority of votes. 
 
Protections for states with small populations are still built into the structure of 
Congress. 
 
Oregon can be among the states leading us to a fair presidential vote in the 2020 
election. 
 
Helen Seidler 
 


